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  April 7, 2020 

 
PRODUCT REPLACEMENT NOTIFICATION 

SmartPIN B100 – P/N IDPB-7XXXXX 
SmartPIN K100 – P/N IDPB-9XXXXX 

 
 
Dear Valued ID TECH Customer: 
  
Thank you for choosing ID TECH as your payment devices solution provider and for your purchase of the 

SmartPIN B100 and K100.  ID TECH has always been and will continue to be committed to delivering the 

highest quality secure payment solutions to our customers.  In support of this, ID TECH will be ending 

production of the SmartPIN B100 and K100 and the replacement product is the SmartPIN L100. Back in 

December 2019 ID TECH announced a last time buy for the SmartPIN B100 and K100 for January 31, 

2020.  Based on the latest announcement from PCI extending the expiration of PCI PTS POI v3 Devices 

due to the COVID-19 virus, ID TECH has extended the last time buy for the SmartPIN B100 and K100 to 

January 31, 2021.  SmartPIN L100 is a function compatible replacement for SmartPIN B100 and K100 

with PCI 4.x certification.  For customers that cannot migrate to the SmartPIN L100, ID TECH is offering a 

last time buy of SmartPIN B100 and K100 through January 31, 2021.  For all new installment or 

replacement purchases, ID TECH strongly recommends the SmartPIN L100 product.   

 

Discontinued Product:  SmartPIN B100 - IDPB-7XXXXX 

SmartPIN K100 - IDPB-9XXXXX 

Replacement Products: SmartPIN L100 - IDPB-6XXXXX 

Last Time Buy: January 31, 2021 

Last Ship Date: April 30, 2021 

 
ID TECH remains committed to providing products and services that offer value and performance. We 
trust that our ongoing efforts will best serve the needs of your organization.  
 
For questions, please contact your Sales Manager at ID TECH.  Thank you in advance for your 

understanding! 

Sincerely, 
Product Management  
ID TECH 


